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Trevor Chadwick

From: Morgan Sotelo <morgannnnn4@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 3:46 PM
To: Trevor Chadwick
Subject: Support for Willowbrook Development

 
Hi there,  
 
Just wanting to say how excited I am for Willowbrook Development/ golf course. Between the development of the land, 
the jobs that will become available and the revenue it will bring the city, you have my full support for this project.  
There’s nothing like watching a city develop and become a better place!  
 
Thank you for your time, 
Morgan McFarland  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


